February 2018
Child Find Screening

It is the responsibility of Haverhill Public Schools to identify any child
who is a resident of Haverhill who may have a disability. Child Find is a
continuous process of public awareness activities, screenings and or
evaluations designed to locate, identify and refer as early as possible all
young children with disabilities and their families who are in need of
preschool special education. The Haverhill Public Schools is committed
to locating children 3 — 5 years of age in order to provide early
intervention services. If you have any concerns or questions about your
child’s development and would like to have him or her screened, we
will be holding the screenings at Moody School on Friday, February 2,
2018, between 11:00 — 2:00. Please call the main office to book an
appointment at (978) 374-3459.

Moody Preschool
59 Margin Street
Haverhill, MA 01832



